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State of Tennessee 

Department of Environment and Conservation 

Division of Air Pollution Control 

William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15
th

 Floor 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 

Nashville, TN 37243 

Telephone: (615) 532-0554 

 

Mr. Philip Clegg 

Mississippi Limestone Corporation 

PO Box 252 

Friars Point, MS 38631 

NOTICE OF AUTHORIZATION (NOA)  

FOR GASOLINE DISPENSING FACILITY 

PERMIT-BY-RULE 

 

We received from your facility a Notice of Intent (NOI) to be covered under the Permit-by-Rule for 

Gasoline Dispensing Facility. We are hereby notifying you that your facility is authorized to 

operate under the Permit-by-Rule provisions of Tenn. Comp. R. & Regs. 1200-03-09-.07 for 

Gasoline Dispensing Facility. You are authorized to operate this source in compliance with all 

provisions of Tenn. Comp. R. & Regs. 1200-03-18-.24 and all other provisions of the Tennessee Air 

Pollution Control Regulations. 

 

This Notice of Authorization is issued under the authority of the Tennessee Air Pollution Control Act 

(T.C.A Title 68 Chapter 201) and the delegation of authority from the United States Environmental 

Protection Agency under the Federal Clean Air Act. 

 

Operator:   Mississippi Limestone Corporation 

 

Installation Description:  Gasoline Dispensing Facility  

 

Facility located at: 10319 Richardson Landing Road 

Drummonds, Tennessee 

 

This source must be operated in accordance with the limitations, monitoring, recordkeeping, 

reporting requirements, and other conditions set forth in Tenn. Comp. R. & Regs. 1200-03-18-.24 

 

Emission Source Reference Number:  84-0084-02 

Notification of Authorization Number:  R74867 

Notice of Authorization Issuance Date:  August 29, 2018 

 

Authorization under this Permit-by-Rule subsumes any previous operating permit or permit to 

construct, or Notice of Authorization issued for this source. In the event that this facility changes 

ownership, the new owner must submit written notification of the change to the Technical Secretary 

within 30 days of the change. Upon closure of the above-named facility, written notification of the 

closure must be provided to the Technical Secretary at the above address or to 

Air.Pollution.Control@tn.gov. A copy of this NOA should be included with the notification.

 


